jurkington, Frederic

From: NSTAR Community Update < Community.Update@nstar.com>

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 2:43 PM

To: Ouellette, Don; Turkington, Frederic; Moynihan. John; Senchyshyn, John; Irving, Robert;

Kadlik, Stephen; Smith, Vinnie

Cc: Walsh, Annemarie

Subject: Aerial Inspections - Town of WAYLAND - Message is from an unknown sender

Good Afternoon,

Over the next few weeks NSTAR will be conducting inspections of our lines. Two types of inspections are being performed: Comprehensive Visual Inspections, and Aerial Infrared. Both are aerial inspections by helicopter.

Comprehensive Visual Inspections:

These inspections are starting this afternoon. Comprehensive Visual Inspections are the annual detailed overhead transmission line inspections. These detailed inspections will require the flight crew to closely hover or circle around structures for a few minutes. This attracts attention, and sometimes phone calls. Haverfield Aviation is contracted to do the work. They fly a Hughes MD500, with a white body and dark blue tail, marking ID is N369D.

Work is conducted seven days per week, weather permitting, during daylight hours, with the exception of Easter Sunday, when no work will be done.

<u>Aerial Infrared Inspections</u>: Spring infrared patrols are scheduled to begin the week of April 2. These patrols will be done by helicopter from Aerial, with Hot Shots performing the inspections and an NSTAR observer on board. We will be using a white jet ranger helicopter with blue stripe, registration is 37WA.

If you have any questions please contact me at 617-369-6356 or via email at annemarie.walsh@nstar.com. Please share this information with your public safety dispatchers.

Thank you.

Annemarie Walsh

Community Relations Representative

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed and may be confidential and/or privileged. If you have received this email in error, please do not further review, disseminate or copy it. Please delete it and reply to the sender that you have received this message.





FREDERIC E. TURKINGTON JR. TOWN ADMINISTRATOR TEL. (508) 358-7755 www.wayland.ma.us

TOWN OF WAYLAND

41 COCHITUATE ROAD
WAYLAND, MASSACHUSETTS 01778

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
JOHN BLADON
STEVEN J. CORREIA
THOMAS J. FAY
JOSEPH F. NOLAN
SUSAN W. POPE

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Wednesday, March 28, 2012
Wayland Town Building
Large Hearing Room
CORRESPONDENCE

Selectmen

- 1. Letter of 3/16/12 from Attorney James Toomey to Barbara Fletcher, Chair, School Committee, re: Review of Options in Respect to Balances in Revolving Funds
- 2. Email of 3/18/12 from Don Ouellette, Director of Public Works, to Julia Junghanns, Director of Public Health, re: Sodium Levels in Town Water
- 3. Email of 3/21/12 from Frederic E. Turkington, Jr., Town Administrator, to Donna Bouchard, re: Response to Question about the Budget
- 4. Email of 3/22/12 from Frederic E. Turkington, Jr., Town Administrator, to Alice Boelter, re: Public Records Request Regarding Claypit Hill Road Horse Paddock
- 5. Email of 3/22/12 from Daniel Bennett, Building Commissioner, to Eric Wood, re: Site Visit at 122 Woodridge Road
- 6. Letter of 3/23/12 from Fire Chief Vincent J. Smith to Sudbury Police Chief Richard Glavin and Sudbury Fire Chief William Miles re: Thank you for Assistance
- 7. Email of 3/26/12 from Annemarie Walsh. NStar, re: Aerial Inspections

Zoning Board of Appeals

- 8. Public Hearing, March 27, 2012, 75 Boston Post Road, 9 Lake Road
- 9. Continued Hearing, March 27, 2012, 76 Oxbow Road

Minutes

- 10. Housing Partnership, February 13, 2012
- 11. Personnel Board, February 27, 2012
- 12. Surface Water Quality Committee, March 7, 2012

State

- 13. Letter of 3/20/12 from the Office of the Attorney General re: Open Meeting Law Complaint of Linda Segal dated July 20, 2011
- 14. Letter of 3/21/12 from George Harris to the Office of the Attorney General re: Open Meeting Law Complaint dated December 12, 2011